
3/1/2016 

Re: 221-223 Felch St and 214 West Kingsley St 51 Unit Condo building public meeting March 1, 2016, 
7PM - Rezoning Petition 

 

Hello, 

My name is Roger LeLievre and I am the property owner at 523 N. Ashley St abutting the subject 
property. I fully support the rezoning petition as I believe it will remove a dangerous and blighted 
building from our neighborhood. I am also in favor of the site remediation and stormwater mitigation 
work proposed by this developer.  

Thank you, 

Roger LeLievre 
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